
4.5F3—SCHOOL CHOICE ACCEPTANCE LETTER 
 

Dear Parent's name, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the application you submitted for student's name has been accepted 

pending enrollment of student's name by insert date, however, failure to enroll student's name by this date 

will render this offer of acceptance null and void. 

 

I look forward to welcoming student's name as part of the school or District's name and/or mascot. 

 

Once your child has enrolled in school with us this coming school-year, student's name will be eligible to 

continue enrollment in the district until completing high school or is beyond the legal age of enrollment 

provided the student meets the applicable statutory and District policy requirements all other District 

students must meet (with the exception of residency in the District) to continue District enrollment. This 

information is contained in the student handbook. 

 

Please Note: The Earle School District has no control over when a student's resident district might reach 

is statutory limit on allowable transfers out of its district. While we consider it unlikely, there is always the 

possibility that we could be forced to withdraw this acceptance if the resident district determines it 

reached its statutory cap for transfers out of its district prior to your student's application date to our 

District. You will be notified immediately should that rescission of acceptance be necessary. We 

apologize for this unavoidable uncertainty. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Insert name 

Insert position/title 

 


